
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Update Notice – Wastewater renewal, Purchas Street, St Albans 17 April 2012 

 
Sourced from LINZ data, Crown copyright reserved 

• We will be working Monday to Saturday between the hours of 7.00am to 6.00pm and on rare occasions we may have 

to work on Sundays to complete essential work. 

• We expect the work between Manchester Street and Sherborne Street to take about four weeks to complete, subject 

to favourable weather and on-site conditions. 

• The work has no impact on current water, power, telecommunication and sewer services. 

• The work will impact on traffic movements and Purchas Street will be reduced to one lane with one way westbound 

traffic flow while work is proceeding in this block. When exiting your property please be aware of the direction of the 

one way traffic flow to ensure you travel in the right direction.  

• As a part of this work, access to your property may be limited for periods of time. Please contact us on the number 

shown below if you have specific access requirements that we need to consider e.g., the arrival of Nurse Maude, 

Meals on Wheels etc. 

• Be on the lookout for changed traffic conditions and drive to the conditions. 

• The work may result in increased dust, noise and vibration. 

• Safety is our number one priority.  Safety is your responsibility too.  

• Stay clear and stay alert – keep children and pets at a safe distance. 

• We will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum. We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your 

patience while we do this work. 

 

 

Work to replace the wastewater pipes on Purchas Street is progressing faster 
than expected and as a result work between Manchester Street and Sherborne 
Street has been brought forward. Work will begin on 18 April 2012 and we will 

be working in this block for approximately four weeks.    
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• For information about the work in this notice, phone 0800 400 310 (7.30am to 5pm Monday to Friday) or visit the 

Stronger Christchurch website www.strongerchristchurch.govt.nz.   

 
If you are not the owner of this property please pass the leaflet on to your landlord or property manager. 
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